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16 November 2015 

Response to Media Speculation 
 

In response to media commentary regarding a potential corporate transaction between Tatts 

Group Limited (Tatts) and Tabcorp Holdings Limited (Tabcorp), Tatts confirms that 

confidential discussions have taken place between the parties regarding a potential nil-

premium merger of equals.   

Tatts confirms the parties have been unable to reach agreement on key transaction terms, in 

particular as it relates to a nil-premium exchange ratio.  As a result, these discussions have 

now concluded and there are no further discussions taking place between the parties relating 

to a nil-premium merger of equals or any other form of corporate transaction with Tabcorp. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Media enquiries please contact: Analysts and institutions please contact: 

Jim Kelly 

Domestique 
 
 
Mob: 0412 549 083 

E: jim@domestiqueconsulting.com.au 

 

Giovanni Rizzo 

Head of Investor Relations 
 
Ph: (07) 3435 4478 
 

E: giovanni.rizzo@tattsgroup.com 

Monique Rennell 

Executive Assistant to CEO 
  
Ph: (07) 3435 4478 

 

E: monique.rennell@tattsgroup.com 
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